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CHAPTER MMCDXXVII.

AN ACT PROHIBITING THE COMMISSIONERS OF THE RESPECTIVE
COUNTIES OF THIS COMMONWEALTH FROM SELLING FOR A LIM-
ITED TIME, UNSEATED LANDS FOR TAXES.

Whereasby the act, entitled “An act, to raise and collect
countyratesandlevies,” passedApril the eleventh,onethou-
sandsevenhundredand ninety~nine,Wthe commissionersof
the respectivecounties,are authorizedunder certain provi-
sions,to sellunseatedlandsfor taxes:Andwhereas,suchsales
are likely to be detrimentalto the interestsof this common-
wealth,inasmuchasconsiderableportionsof land are liable
to be sold by the commissionersaforesaid upon which the
commonwealthhaveliens, and of which lands, it is not yet
practicableto furnish the county commissionerswith ade-
quatedescriptions,in orderto enablethem to maketheneces-
sarydiscriminations:Therefore,

SectionI. (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof theCommonwealthof Penn-
sylvania in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenacted
by the authority of the same,That the commissionersof the
severalcountiesof this commonwealth,respectivelybe, and
theyareherebyrequired,to suspendfor thetermof oneyear,
from andafterthepassingof this act,thefurther salesof un-
seatedlands for taxes within this commonwealth.

ApprovedFebruary8, 1804. Recordedin L. B. No. 9, p. 328.

Note (I). Chapter2095; 16 Statuteeat Large, p. 375.

CHAPTER MMCDXXVIII.

AN ACT FORTHE RELIEF OF ALEXANDER PATTERSON.

Whereasit appearsthatAlexanderPatterson,of Easton,in
Northamptoncounty,in theRevoltitionaryWar, performedas
captain,very essentialservicesto this commonwealth:There-
fore,


